
 
 

 
 

 
 

Dear Laker Families,   

Booklist for 2024 
Attached is your student’s booklist for 2024. Please reuse anything you can from 
past years to help keep costs down; just cross it off your order form before you send it in to 
the newsagent. Gatton Newsexpress will have all the required items, however, you can use 
any newsagent or supplier to purchase your booklist items and supplies.  
 

 Please remember to Name/Label all students belongings. 
 Bring all students books and stationery items to school on the first day, all spare 

items will be kept in a lockable cupboard, in the classroom, any unused item will be 
given back to the student at the end of the year. 

 Students school supplies are not shared with other students. 

Each student will also need: 
 The School library bag. If you still have one, please reuse it. If you need a new one, 

they can be purchased from the office for $3.50.  
 

 A large zip lock bag with their name on it to store their headphones and USB.  
 

We are using the QParent app and would encourage you to read the attached brochure and download the 
app. We hope you find using this app both convenient and a time saver. This app will be used for all 
permission notices this year. 
 

Important dates for 2024: 
 The school office will be open from Monday 15th January 2024. 

 

 Jackie will be in the uniform shop located below Admin building on:  
o Wednesday 17th January from 2:00-3:30pm. 
o Thursday 18th January from 8:00-9:30am.  
o Monday 22nd January from 2-2:30pm. (First afternoon back to school) 
 

Please order and pay for your Uniform needs using the Qkr app. The uniform shop is open from 8:00am-
8:30am on Monday mornings during each term.  Qkr orders made during the school week, will be delivered 
to your child on Fridays. For all other inquiries, please contact Jackie directly on 0409 583 964. 
 

We use the Qkr app for P&C events, including Uniform purchases and Tuckshop orders. We hope you find 
using this app both convenient and a time saver.  
 

 School starts back on Monday 22nd January 2024.  
 Public Holiday-Australia Day: Friday 26th January 2024. 

Kind regards,  
 
 

Sandra Wright 


